
In our 10+ years at  
St. Mark’s we have  

witnessed firsthand our  
Annual Fund dollars at work 
with campus improvements 
and expansions as well as 

staff development.

Your support is an  
investment in all our  

children, this wonderful 
campus, and community.

 — Jennifer & Ryan Cassens,  
Annual Fund Letter
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